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Dear Friends of Tarayana,

In this edition of the newsletter, we are delighted to share with you a
glimpse of activities that have unfolded in our communities. Our
commitment to community development has materialized through the
recent handing over of machineries and construction materials to the
project sites, a significant step towards enhancing the infrastructure and
well-being of the local community.

A team from the head office, led by our Executive Director, took part in the
Bhutan Pavilion at the sidelines of the COP28 in Dubai, United Arab
Emirates from 30th Nov to 12th Dec organized by the Climate Change
Division, Department of Environment and Climate Change, Ministry of
Energy and Natural Resources.
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